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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC: 

FY 2022-2024 DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE (DBE) GOAL 

October 2023 

The County of Victoria, TX and Victoria Regional Airport: 
 

The County of Victoria, TX as sponsor for the Victoria Regional Airport hereby announces a proposed 
overall DBE goal for its Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) 
Program. The proposed overall goal for FAA-AIP funded projects in FY 2022 through FY 2024 is 4.98%.  
 
Project specific information is located below: 
 
Fiscal Year 2022: 3.50% - Update Miscellaneous Study 
 
Fiscal Year 2023: 0.00% - Purchase AARF Truck (No DBE vendors able to meet FAA specifications) 
 
Fiscal Year 2024: 5.74% - Taxiway C Reconfiguration and Electrical Improvements 
 
The County and Airport will receive and consider public comments on the proposed goal until 9 AM 
Central Standard Time on October 16th, 2023.  Please email these comments to lspillers@dbeplans.com. 
 
Furthermore, a teleconference will be held on October 16th, 2023 from 9 AM to 9:30 AM Central Standard 
Time for the purpose of consulting with stakeholders to obtain information relevant to the goal setting 
process.  If you would like to comment on the proposed DBE goal, please dial into the teleconference at 
(415) 464-6800 with conference code 2180581# or email lspillers@dbeplans.com. 

 


